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participation, this collection offers insights valuable
to a wide array of social scientists, employers, and
policy makers.
Comprehensive Older Americans Services Amendments of
1973 United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Education and Labor. Subcommittee on Select Education
1975
Active Older Americans and Opportunities for Employment
United States. Congress. House. Select Committee on
Aging. Subcommittee on Retirement Income and Employment
1984
The Older American Worker United States. Department of
Labor 1965
New Evidence on Self-employment Transitions Among Older
Americans with Career Jobs Kevin E. Cahill 2013
Increasing Employment Opportunities for the Elderly-recommendations and Comment United States. Congress.
Senate. Special Committee on Aging 1964
Employer Attitudes Toward Older Workers Alicia H.
Munnell 2006
Retooling for an Aging America Institute of Medicine
2008-09-27 As the first of the nation's 78 million baby
boomers begin reaching age 65 in 2011, they will face a
health care workforce that is too small and woefully
unprepared to meet their specific health needs.
Retooling for an Aging America calls for bold
initiatives starting immediately to train all health
care providers in the basics of geriatric care and to
prepare family members and other informal caregivers,
who currently receive little or no training in how to
tend to their aging loved ones. The book also recommends
that Medicare, Medicaid, and other health plans pay
higher rates to boost recruitment and retention of
geriatric specialists and care aides. Educators and
health professional groups can use Retooling for an
Aging America to institute or increase formal education
and training in geriatrics. Consumer groups can use the
book to advocate for improving the care for older
adults. Health care professional and occupational groups
can use it to improve the quality of health care jobs.
Older Americans Roger DeCrow 1978
Health and Safety Needs of Older Workers Institute of
Medicine 2004-03-26 Mirroring a worldwide phenomenon in
industrialized nations, the U.S. is experiencing a
change in its demographic structure known as population
aging. Concern about the aging population tends to focus
on the adequacy of Medicare and Social Security,
retirement of older Americans, and the need to identify
policies, programs, and strategies that address the
health and safety needs of older workers. Older workers
differ from their younger counterparts in a variety of
physical, psychological, and social factors. Evaluating
the extent, causes, and effects of these factors and
improving the research and data systems necessary to
address the health and safety needs of older workers may
significantly impact both their ability to remain in the
workforce and their well being in retirement. Health and

The Job Ellen Ruppel Shell 2018-10-23 Critically
acclaimed journalist Ellen Ruppel Shell uncovers the
true cost--political, economic, social, and personal--of
America's mounting anxiety over jobs, and what we can do
to regain control over our working lives. Since 1973,
our productivity has grown almost six times faster than
our wages. Most of us rank so far below the top earners
in the country that the "winners" might as well inhabit
another planet. But work is about much more than earning
a living. Work gives us our identity, and a sense of
purpose and place in this world. And yet, work as we
know it is under siege. Through exhaustive reporting and
keen analysis, The Job reveals the startling truths and
unveils the pervasive myths that have colored our
thinking on one of the most urgent issues of our day:
how to build good work in a globalized and digitalized
world where middle class jobs seem to be slipping away.
Traveling from deep in Appalachia to the heart of the
Midwestern rust belt, from a struggling custom clothing
maker in Massachusetts to a thriving co-working center
in Minnesota, she marshals evidence from a wide range of
disciplines to show how our educational system, our
politics, and our very sense of self have been held
captive to and distorted by outdated notions of what it
means to get and keep a good job. We read stories of
sausage makers, firefighters, zookeepers, hospital
cleaners; we hear from economists, computer scientists,
psychologists, and historians. The book's four sections
take us from the challenges we face in scoring a good
job today to work's infinite possibilities in the
future. Work, in all its richness, complexity, rewards
and pain, is essential for people to flourish. Ellen
Ruppel Shell paints a compelling portrait of where we
stand today, and points to a promising and hopeful way
forward.
Older Americans Louis Harris and Associates 1989
Seniors in National and Community Service Marc Freedman
1994
Women Working Longer Claudia Goldin 2018-04-19 Today,
more American women than ever before stay in the
workforce into their sixties and seventies. This trend
emerged in the 1980s, and has persisted during the past
three decades, despite substantial changes in
macroeconomic conditions. Why is this so? Today’s older
American women work full-time jobs at greater rates than
women in other developed countries. In Women Working
Longer, editors Claudia Goldin and Lawrence F. Katz
assemble new research that presents fresh insights on
the phenomenon of working longer. Their findings suggest
that education and work experience earlier in life are
connected to women’s later-in-life work. Other
contributors to the volume investigate additional
factors that may play a role in late-life labor supply,
such as marital disruption, household finances, and
access to retirement benefits. A pioneering study of
recent trends in older women’s labor force
new-work-opportunities-for-older-americans
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Safety Needs of Older Workers provides an image of what
is currently known about the health and safety needs of
older workers and the research needed to encourage
social polices that guarantee older workers a meaningful
share of the nationâ€™s work opportunities.
55, Underemployed, and Faking Normal Elizabeth White
2020-01-28 A practical plan for the millions of people
in their fifties and sixties who find themselves out of
work, unable to find a job, and financially incapable of
retiring, Elizabeth White shows how to get past any
blame or shame, overcome denial, and find a path to a
new normal. Elizabeth White has an impressive resume,
which includes advanced degrees from Harvard and Johns
Hopkins and a distinguished employment history. She
started a business that failed and then tried to reenter
the work force in her mid-fifties, only to learn that
there is little demand for workers her age. For a while
Elizabeth lived in denial, but then had to adjust to her
new reality, shedding the gym membership, getting a
roommate, forgoing restaurant meals, and so on. She soon
learned she wasn’t alone: there are millions of
Americans in her predicament and worse, exhausted from
trying to survive and overcome every day. In 55,
Underemployed, and Faking Normal, Elizabeth invites you
to look beyond your immediate circumstances to what is
possible in the new normal of financial insecurity.
You’re in your fifties and sixties, and may have saved
nothing or not nearly enough to retire. It’s too late
for blame or shame—and it wouldn’t help anyway. What you
want to know is what you can do now to have a shot at a
decent retirement. “This relevant and well-researched
book will appeal not only to those 55 plus, but to the
generation coming right behind them who may face similar
issues” (Booklist, starred review). 55, Underemployed,
and Faking Normal is a must-have for anyone whose income
has suddenly diminished or even disappeared. “Providing
practical solutions with a focus on retirement and
maximizing savings, White maintains authority with a
realistic, empathetic tone throughout. This deeply
useful work will resonate with aging readers of all
income levels and situations” (Publishers Weekly). If
you’re ready to get serious about feeling good again,
this book is for you.
The War on Poverty as it Affects Older Americans United
States. Congress. Senate. Special Committee on Aging
1965
Current Strategies to Employ and Retain Older Workers
Lauren Eyster 2008
Job Changes at Older Ages 2007 One potential way to
manage the rapidly growing costs of supporting older
Americans is to increase labor supply at older ages.
However, questions persist about the quality of
available jobs. This study examines older Americans'
employment opportunities by studying job changes at
older ages. Using data from the Health and Retirement
Study, it compares wages, benefits, and other job
attributes on new and former jobs for adults ages 45 to
75 who changed employers between 1986 and 2004. Because
older people who choose to work after retiring
voluntarily from long-term jobs may face different
employment prospects than displaced older workers, the
analysis considers how employment changes vary by the
reasons workers give for job separations. Most people
who switched employers at older ages moved to jobs that
differed substantially from their previous jobs. The
vast majority of older job changers moved into different
occupations and industries. They were more likely to be
self-employed, work part-time, and keep flexible hours
at their new jobs than their old jobs. The new jobs
generally involved less stress, less physical effort,
and fewer managerial responsibilities. More older job
changers enjoyed their new jobs than their old jobs.
However, most older workers experienced sharp hourly
wage reductions when they switched employers. They were
also less likely to receive pension coverage or health
new-work-opportunities-for-older-americans

benefits after they moved to new jobs. Although the
findings do not raise concerns about the quality of
postretirement jobs, they suggest the older displaced
workers face special challenges in the labor market.
Employment and Volunteer Opportunities for Older People
National Clearinghouse on Aging 1975
Work and Retirement Plans Among Older Americans
Katharine G. Abraham 2004
Oversight Hearing on the Community Services Employment
Program for Older Americans United States. Congress.
House. Committee on Education and Labor. Subcommittee on
Human Resources 1982
Effective Strategies for Helping Older Americans Find
Jobs William McNaught 1992
Social Work Response to the White House Conference on
Aging Constance Corley Saltz 1997 This volume is a
testimony to the continued interest of the social work
profession in broad areas affecting older persons and
the profession's commitment to understanding the
critical issues and actions needed to optimize the wellbeing of older Americans. Social Work Response to the
White House Conference on Aging highlights key
resolutions made at the White House Conference on Aging
(WHCOA) to provide a blueprint or model for revising and
developing programs and policies that benefit the aging
population. As the authors explore the relation of
social work practice to the WHCOA resolutions, they seek
to eradicate myths about aging and to establish concrete
ways for maximizing the quality of life for elders
through independence, work, and productive living. Late
life is a time when one's sense of importance, selfesteem, and independence is jeopardized. Social Work
Response to the White House Conference on Aging offers
unique insight on how autonomy and beneficence can be
restored to elderly persons through their participation
in the home, the workplace, the community, and larger
society. Unabashedly, this book discusses ageism,
barriers to health and mental health services for the
elderly, premature nursing home placement, employment
discrimination, and family-unfriendly policies. It also
discusses: the societal benefits of having a large
national resource of productive older adults
grandparents raising grandchildren unmet mental health
needs among older persons residential patterns the
demographic demands of a rapidly growing elderly and
disabled population social and moral links among
generations balancing mutual aid and independence
tactics and techniques of coalition building on the
local and state levels crime, prevention, and elder
abuse The 1995 White House Conference on Aging made an
urgent call for action. In the wake of that call, this
book shows social work educators, practitioners, and
academics how they can use the WHCOA resolutions to
advocate on behalf of elderly persons and get them the
policies, programs, assistance, and services they need
to enjoy active, full lives.
Senior Community Service Employment Program United
States Government Accountability Office 2017-09-16 The
aging of the baby boom generation and increased life
expectancy pose serious challenges for our nation. Older
adults often must re-enter the workforce in order to
remain self-sufficient. The Senior Community Service
Employment Program (SCSEP) is the only federal program
that is specifically designed to assist low-income older
adults by providing part-time community service jobs and
training to prepare for employment. Since passage of the
2000 Older Americans Act Amendments (OAA), SCSEP has
also increasingly focused on promoting economic selfsufficiency through placement in unsubsidized
employment. In 2005, Congress appropriated about $439
million to serve about 100,000 older workers.
Administered by the Department of Labor (Labor), SCSEP
is implemented through 69 grantees, including 13
national organizations and 56 state and territorial
agencies. The Chairman of the Senate Special Committee
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on Aging asked GAO to (1) determine what effect the OAA
Amendments have had on the distribution of SCSEP funds
to national and state grantees, (2) describe the
progress Labor has
Roar Michael Clinton 2021-09-07 Discover how to make the
second half of your life happy and productive with this
perceptive and inspiring guidebook that will help you
achieve your dreams and get more out of life—whether or
not retirement is in your future plans. We are living in
a time when everyone is constantly reassessing what is
next for them. In the mid-career group, people who have
spent years working are now seeing their industry
dramatically evolve and are facing the question: “What
does that mean for me in the next twenty years?” At the
same time, the post-career population is also going
through massive change and dealing with the fact that
many of them are not prepared financially, logistically,
or emotionally for the next phase of their lives. And
while we may want to retire, most of us don’t want to do
nothing. With expert insight and approachable
techniques, Roar will help you identify fresh goals and
take meaningful action to achieve a purposeful life.
Featuring a unique and dynamic 4-part process, Roar will
show you how to: - Reimagine yourself - Own who you are
- Act on what’s next - Reassess your relationships
Transformative and invigorating, this is the ultimate
roadmap to the latest journey of your life.
The Unwritten Rules of the Highly Effective Job Search:
The Proven Program Used by the World’s Leading Career
Services Company Orville Pierson 2010-09-17 The Proven
Program Used by 600,000 Job Hunters! You put hours and
hours of hard work into your job search and the
companies you've contacted never call. It's a story all
too common in the fast-paced, highly competitive world
of job hunting. Nothing is more discouraging than
sending one resumé after another into the job-hunting
void. Eventually, you expect silence from the other end.
The Unwritten Rules of the Highly Effective Job Search
was written so this never happens to you again. These
techniques, developed by author Orville Pierson, have
been used successfully for ten years by Lee Hecht
Harrison (LHH), the world's premier career services
company. Here, Pierson provides you with the job-search
techniques that up to now have been limited to the LHH
consultants he trains. Orville Pierson has helped
thousands of job hunters during his career, taking note
of the characteristics that have led to success as well
as failure. In The Unwritten Rules of the Highly
Effective Job Search, he supplies key information on how
professional job search consultants structure the job
search project so you can apply the same winning
strategies to your own search. You'll also be privy to
inside information on how decision makers operate,
enabling you to get the inside track on job openings
before they are announced. This insider's guide covers
every phase of the job search, leading you step by step
through the process of creating a clear-cut planessential to every job search. Using the Pierson Method,
you'll learn how to Develop a Target List (the key
ingredient to every job search) Measure your progress
Create a “core message” about yourself that decision
makers won't forget Present yourself in the best
possible light to prospective employers Using these
strategies, Orville Pierson and LHH have helped 600,000
people land great new jobs. Employ the Pierson Method in
your hunt for employment and you'll soon be doing what
you love in the company that's right for you.
Innovative Employment Practices for Older Americans
Lawrence S. Root 1983
The Older American President's Council on Aging (U.S.)
1963
Working with Business to Improve Employment
Opportunities for Older Americans William McNaught 1990
Health and Safety Needs of Older Workers Institute of
Medicine 2004-02-26 Mirroring a worldwide phenomenon in
new-work-opportunities-for-older-americans

industrialized nations, the U.S. is experiencing a
change in its demographic structure known as population
aging. Concern about the aging population tends to focus
on the adequacy of Medicare and Social Security,
retirement of older Americans, and the need to identify
policies, programs, and strategies that address the
health and safety needs of older workers. Older workers
differ from their younger counterparts in a variety of
physical, psychological, and social factors. Evaluating
the extent, causes, and effects of these factors and
improving the research and data systems necessary to
address the health and safety needs of older workers may
significantly impact both their ability to remain in the
workforce and their well being in retirement. Health and
Safety Needs of Older Workers provides an image of what
is currently known about the health and safety needs of
older workers and the research needed to encourage
social polices that guarantee older workers a meaningful
share of the nationâ€™s work opportunities.
Occupational Outlook Handbook United States. Bureau of
Labor Statistics 1976
Work Options for Older Americans Teresa Ghilarducci 2007
"While demographic forces make it inevitable that social
institutions that encouraged workers to retire in their
early sixties must change, this book shows that how we
make these changes will have substantial implications
for the risk of poverty and the general level of
economic well-being of older populations. Its theme is
that policy changes that encourage those able to work at
older ages to do so must not come at the expense of our
current system's protection of those less able to work.
This is an important book for those interested in
understanding how recent changes in the United States
retirement system are impacting the employment and
economic well-being of older workers." --Richard V.
Burkhauser, Sarah Gibson Blanding Professor of Policy
Analysis and Management, Cornell University "The editors
have done an excellent job of compiling some very
valuable and interesting papers on working longer. With
improvements in health and life expectancy, the
decreasing physical requirements of work, and our
financing shortfalls, the options of working longer,
phased retirement, and more flexibility for retirement
ages in retirement plans can be winners. In particular,
I found the Introduction's synopsis of the papers by
itself worth the price of the book." --Ron
Gebhardtsbauer, American Academy of Actuaries While
mandatory retirement has been eliminated in the United
States, a myriad of policies and practices surround
pensions, social security, tax law, labor contracts, and
health benefits, all of which may have an impact on an
older worker's decision to work or retire and an
employer's decision to retain and train an older worker.
In Work Options for Older Americans, Teresa Ghilarducci
and John Turner assemble a critically important volume
that systematically addresses many of the issues
considered on a daily basis by employees and employers.
Work Options for Older Americans brings together
discussion of these issues by well-known economists and
scholars in other fields, from the Government
Accountability Office, the AARP Public Policy Institute,
the U.S. Department of Labor, and academia. The book
contains eleven articles, along with commentary, that
deal with issues of employment opportunity and
constraints for older persons, pension types and
coverage, retirement choices, and public policies that
promote or hinder either retirement or employment of the
elderly. Contributors present effective ways to prepare
for this unprecedented growth in the number of older
workers. In the introduction, Teresa Ghilarducci and
John Turner identify how the labor market changes
dramatically as workers age and how these changes affect
the ongoing bargaining between employers and workers.
The question is, are the options that workers want the
same as those that employers offer?
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survey sent to state Job Training Partnership Act (JTPA)
liaisons, directors of state units on aging, and
selected directors of local JTPA service delivery areas;
53 responses from 36 states are included. The guide is
divided into four sections. The first contains a variety
of relevant state-level policies and practices. The
second section covers JTPA policies and practices. The
third section is devoted to Employment Service (WagnerPeyser) policies and practices. The final section covers
the Title V Senior Community Service Employment Program
authorized under the Older Americans Act. The appendix
contains 11 references and proclamations on older
workers by the Governors of New Mexico and New York.
(YLB)
The Older Americans Act and the Fiscal Year 1984 Budget
United States. Congress. House. Select Committee on
Aging. Subcommittee on Human Services 1983
New Work Opportunities for Older Americans Robert S.
Menchin 1993 New Work Opportunities for Older Americans
speaks to men and women 55 and over. It says that the
most fulfilling work of your life lies ahead! The book
reviews the many new and emerging work opportunities for
older Americans like. . . job sharing, "bridge"
employment, corporate job banks, phased employment,
seasonal work, temp jobs, part time, free lance work,
and consulting. The book includes. . . job search tips,
how to fight back against agediscrimination, how Social
Security affects post-retirement income, the pro's and
con's of working, and advise for housewives returning to
work.
Older Americans Act United States. Congress. Senate.
Special Committee on Aging 1981
Amending the Older Americans Act of 1965 United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on Labor and Public Welfare.
Special Subcommittee on Aging 1968
Families Caring for an Aging America National Academies
of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2016-11-08 Family
caregiving affects millions of Americans every day, in
all walks of life. At least 17.7 million individuals in
the United States are caregivers of an older adult with
a health or functional limitation. The nation's family
caregivers provide the lion's share of long-term care
for our older adult population. They are also central to
older adults' access to and receipt of health care and
community-based social services. Yet the need to
recognize and support caregivers is among the least
appreciated challenges facing the aging U.S. population.
Families Caring for an Aging America examines the
prevalence and nature of family caregiving of older
adults and the available evidence on the effectiveness
of programs, supports, and other interventions designed
to support family caregivers. This report also assesses
and recommends policies to address the needs of family
caregivers and to minimize the barriers that they
encounter in trying to meet the needs of older adults.
Older and Out of Work Randall W. Eberts 2008 The
chapters in this volume come from a group of policy
experts who advance our understanding of the labor
market experiences of older workers while pointing out
that current workforce programs often leave this growing
population underserved.

New Opportunities for Older Workers 2000-08-01 What role
should older workers play in our future work force, when
the retirement of the baby boomers, starting about 2010,
will make tight labor markets commonplace. This
unprecedented demographic shift calls for a fundamental
rethinking about the work force of the future. Employer
attitudes and policies must change if older workers are
to remain in the work force longer. This report
recommends a "pro-work" agenda for employers,
policymakers, and olders in 6 areas: getting the
financial incentives right; replacing stereotypes about
older workers; the training imperative; rethinking the
org. of work; getting older workers into new jobs: and a
strong and flexible safety net.
Older and Active Americans Over 55 at Work Program
(Commonwealth Fund) 1995-01-01 Older people in the
United States are living longer, staying healthier, and
leaving the labor force earlier than ever before. They
have leisure time and are willing, able, and qualified
to be productive members of society. This book focuses
on the contributions that many older people can and do
make and the policy changes that are necessary to
harness this productive capacity--for the good of the
country and for the good of the individuals involved.
The contributors to this book--experts in economics,
sociology, political science, social welfare, and policy
studies--have drawn on new data from a survey of 2,999
Americans aged 55 and older conducted by Louis Harris
Associates for The Commonwealth Fund. One chapter also
analyzes results from a cross-national survey of 900
people aged 65 and older in the United States, Canada,
the United Kingdom, West Germany, and Japan. According
to the findings, three out of four older Americans are
actively engaged in working for pay, volunteering for
organizations, caring for sick or disabled relatives or
friends, or helping their children or grandchildren.
Many are involved in several of these activities. The
book thus corrects the stereotypes of seniors as
affluent retirees or frail dependents, providing a more
accurate description of older people's interests and
activities. It also assesses the economic value of their
productivity and recommends ways to facilitate their
involvement in the work force. Copublished with The
Commonwealth Fund
A Guide to State-Level Policies, Practices, and
Procedures Fernando L. Alegria (Jr.) 1992-01-01 This
guide is intended for use by state officials as a guide
to state policies, practices, and procedures that
enhance employment opportunities for older workers. An
executive summary highlights the problems--labor
shortages and the strain on the retirement system--and a
remedy--staying on the job longer. Examples of policies,
practices, and procedures that states may want to
consider are described. Recommendations are that all
states should have a state-level planning mechanism to
address employment and training needs of older
individuals, older workers should be represented in
policymaking bodies, and older worker organizations
should increase their advocacy role. The body of the
guide analyzes and synthesizes results of a national
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